
State Council on Developmental Disabilities Presents: 
 

Fraud & Scams in the Time of Covid-19: 
How to Prevent Them from Happening to YOU! 

 

Attempts at fraud and scams are up!  
Are you a person with a disability or a family-member who wants to know more 
about this risk, and how to prevent becoming a victim of fraud or scams? Please 

join us for this short, informative training. 

 
Offered at two dates and times, via Zoom. CHOOSE ONE: 

 
May 15th, 2020 from 10:00AM – 11:00AM 

May 20th, 2020 from 6:00PM – 7:00PM 
 

 
 

To Register, Request Accommodations and For Information: 
510-286-0439 or bayarea@scdd.ca.gov.  

 
Individuals who require accessible alternative formats of the materials  

and/or auxiliary aids/services to participate in this training should contact 
510-286-0439, or email bayarea@scdd.ca.gov at least five business days 

prior to your selected training day. 
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